
Home Learning - EYFS (Lockdown) 

Dear Parent/Carer,  
 
As you know, the Prime Minister has shut all schools in England until further notice. It is inevitable that this will have                      
an impact on pupils’ education and in order to reduce this, pupils must access learning at home. We understand that                    
you are not teachers and the best place for children to learn is in school but your help and support is invaluable to                       
us.  We are here to support you in any way we can. 

Please read the expectations below: 

Offline Learning (paper based) 

Your child has the option to complete a Home Learning Pack as well as online learning. This is not compulsory                    
but if you want them to complete a home learning pack, they are available each week to collect on specific                    
days (we will send you a text message to let you know when you can come and collect them). They should                     
read ​every day​. We are aware that your child will have probably read their home reading books but you can                    
find a range of free online books on the links below. 

https://www.oxfordowl.co.uk/for-home/find-a-book/library-page/ ​- you just need to register for FREE to access the                       
books. 

https://www.freebooksy.com/read/genre/childrens/ 

https://www.freechildrenstories.com/ 

Online Learning (electronic device) 

Please use ​this link to access the EYFS Home Learning Site. This has access to lots of lessons for your child                     
to access at home. Please ensure they complete the following: 

● 1x Literacy/Phonics lesson per day (In the Literacy Area) 
● 1x Maths lesson per day. 
● 1x PE session per day 

There are many more learning activities to explore on the site if you choose to do so. 

As schools are now closed, new lessons will be uploaded daily. You will see an announcement that 
looks like this:  

  

 

 

https://www.oxfordowl.co.uk/for-home/find-a-book/library-page/
https://www.freebooksy.com/read/genre/childrens/
https://www.freechildrenstories.com/
https://sites.google.com/d/1mTIS7kNaDISMyoGxv8k3ivKkkaJZ0EQO/p/1YIpG75zwjGS288Rvutvo6TvFF7PM0BRy/edit


Home Learning - EYFS (Lockdown) 

New lessons will be uploaded daily. You will see these at the top of the class stream and will be labelled with 
the subject and date​ e.g. Maths 18th September​. Please ensure these lessons are completed daily.  

Ideally work should be submitted before 3pm on the day it is uploaded but we understand that this may not 
always be possible, especially if children are sharing devices.  Therefore, any work submitted​ ​by 3pm the 
following day​ will be acknowledged by the teacher. Any work submitted after this will not be acknowledged. 

School will continue to work hard to ensure that the disruption to your child’s learning is minimised. Please help 
us by ensuring that your child accesses the work we put in place. If you need support, please email 
gbparents@gbshp.org​. 

 

Thank you for your continued support. 

 

 

 

 

Mr Hughes 
Assistant Principal 
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